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MEDIA RELEASE 

Sunday 01st March 2020 

 

UPDATE ON ONGOING REHABILITATION WORKS ALONG THE CASCADE MAIN ROAD. 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport would like to update the general public on ongoing 

rehabilitation works along the Cascade Main Road.  

Given the nature of this project, the Ministry has taken all action to expedite milling, road 

strengthening and paving works in the area, and expects that work on the Cascade Main 

Road will be completed by March 03rd 2020.  

We do apologize for the prolonged disruption and inconvenience caused and thank the 

national community for their patience during this period of development. 
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